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12th January 2023 
 

LITTLE WANDLE PHONICS PARENT MEETING 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
We would like to invite you all to a meeting about how phonics and reading are taught in Year 1.  
 
The meeting will be held in school on Tuesday 31st January at both 9am and 5pm. I will introduce you 
to the Little Wandle scheme, how we teach it in class and explain how you can support your child at 
home.  If you attend the 9am meeting, you will then be able to visit your child in their classroom and 
read their reading book with them.  
 
Year 1 children will all take part in the Phonics Screening Check in June this year, so it is important 
that you know how you can support them with being ready for this.  
 
Please return the form below to let us know which meeting you plan to attend.  
 
I look forward to seeing you, 
 
 
Miss E Harvey 

Early Reading Lead 

FAO: Miss Harvey – Year 1 Parents Meeting on Tuesday 31st January for Little Wandle 
 
 
Name of child: ______________________________________ Class: __________________ 
 

 I will attend the meeting at 9am. 

 I will attend the meeting at 5pm.  

 I am unable to attend either meeting.  

 

Signed: _____________________________________ 
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